
C-3 
October 20, 2013 

Dear Mr. Rodo: 

Re: Request for deferral 

I've received staff report on Requests for Fares Discounts. Although I totally 

understand staff position, I would like to make a deputation on this as a private 

citizen and NOT a ACAT member. Given the short notice, I hope that the Board 

will table this report to its November meeting. I'll try to write up my deputation in 

the next couple of days. 

Sam Savona 

PRESENTED TO 

THE COMMISSION 


